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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is hard to believe that it is already July and we have less than 3 weeks to go until the end of this 

school year! The children have all worked hard and are getting ready to enjoy their break. 

Polling Day 

A reminder that school is closed to children this Thursday 4th July due to the school being used as 

a Polling Station for the General Election. School will be open as usual on Friday 5th July. 

Transition Morning 

Tomorrow (Tuesday 2nd July), it will be transition morning in school. Children who are starting 

Reception in September will be visiting their classroom and meeting their teacher in small groups 

along with a parent. Children who will move to Year 1 and Year 2 in September will be registered 

in their current class before spending the morning in their new classroom with their new teachers. 

Children who are moving into Year 3 will spend the morning at their new schools.  

Reports and Parent Meetings 

Children finishing Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will receive their end of year report this 

Friday. If you need to discuss the contents of your child’s report with their teacher, please pop in 

to school between 3.30pm and 4.30pm on Tuesday 9th July.  

Cake Sale  

We are holding a cake sale this Friday 5th July in the hall at 3.15pm to raise 

money for school funds. Donations of cakes, buns, cookies etc are very 

welcome. Please bring any donations in to the school office on Friday morning.  

Plea for a Chest Freezer 

We are on the look out for a chest freezer for school to allow us to store ice 

cream and lollies to sell on sunny days. If you, or any family or friends, have an 

unwanted chest freezer, please do get in touch with the school office. Thank you. 

Nursery Places  

We currently have spaces in our 2 year old and 3 year old Nursery classes for September and 

January intakes. If you have a child that will turn either 2 or 3 years old by 31st August, or by 31st 

December, please pop into the office to find out more and pick up an application form.  

For 2 year old Nursery, your child may be entitled to a funded place if you receive certain income-

related benefits including Universal Credit, and also if both parents(or one parent in a single 

parent household) work more than 16 hours a week. Alternatively, parents are also able to pay for 

a place in 2 year old Nursery. 

For 3 year old Nursery, all children are entitled to a 15 hour a week funded place. 

If you would like to look around Nursery, please get in touch and we would be happy to show you 

around.  

As always, please come and see myself, Mrs Douglas or your child’s class teacher if you have any 

concerns, questions or comments. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Booth, Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 

 

School Term Dates and 

Holidays for the Academic 

Year 2023-24  

 
School closes for the 

summer holiday 
Friday 19th July  

 
School Term Dates and 

Holidays for the Academic 

Year 2024-25 

 

School reopens on 

Tuesday 3rd September 

 

School closes for autumn 

half term 

Wednesday 23rd October 

 

School reopens on 

Monday 4th November 

 

School closes for Christmas 

on 

Friday 20th December 

 

School reopens for the 

spring term on  

Monday 6th January 2025 

 

School closes for the half 

term on 

Friday 14th February  

 

School reopens on 

Monday 24th February 

 

Inset Days 2024-25 

Monday 2nd September 

2024 

Thursday 24th October 2024 

Friday 25th October 2024 

Monday 21st July 2025 

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

 
 
 
 

 


